
Pacetti Bay Middle School SAC Meeting 

May 9, 2019  

Attendance: Kimber Ponce, Lisa Fink, John Manias, Nancy Bailey, Susan Paczkowski, Gabby Therre, Tara 

Therre, Kris Beringer, Jay Willets, Karen Fielder,  

 Meeting was called to order by Lisa Fink at 2:36 PM 

 

Finance Update (John Manias)  

Approximately $13190.62 in funds available. This reflect the new monies added from the state for SAC 

for next school year. 

 

SAC Chairs Vote 

Mr. Manias will move up to SAC chair and the teachers have elected Mr. Bruce Laga as the co-chair.  The 

vote was approved by the SAC committee.   

 

Science Presentation 

Nancy Bailey discussed the three different grade levels of science and which concepts each grade level 

covers throughout the year. Mr. Bailey discussed new science initiatives/programs that have been 

ongoing for the past few years.  These new items include STEM SPARK, TECH TREK, Science Olympiad, 

and the Science Fair in the 8th grade.  One of Mrs. Hicks’ students were chose for Tech Trek this school 

year.  Mrs. Bailey had the members make a model of DNA using twizzlers and colored marshmallows.   

 

Needs Assessment Survey Review 

Mr. Willets addressed the needs assessment survey stating that 19% of the parents have filled out the 

online survey.  The data is very consistent with lasts years survey.  One need that Mr. Willets addressed 

is the parent need for information about programs available for next year.  Another really important 

topic on the survey was the question about student safety.  The doors are now key coded and the 

building is more secure now.  [sales tax] Funds were used to update the camera systems and access will 

be given to the sheriffs department.  Mr. Willets mentioned the comments on safety from parents 

showed that they are pleased with how we have addresses safety as the bay.  Another high need for 

parents was requesting more information about clubs and group meetings will be readily available for 

students to access next school year.   

 

School Planning  

Enrollment is expected to decline over the next two years and rise back to 140+ after that based on 

projections and neighborhood growth.  Rezoning will be discussed next week at the school board 

meeting (Tuesday @ 9am).  

Overall the year was a solid year and Mr. Willets was very pleased on how we met goals.   

 

Good News from Mr. Willets 

1483 student enrollment.  11 days left for the school year. 

8th grade graduation dates and times will be Session A: May 22 from 4-5 or Session B is 6-7 PM. Session 

will be broken down by homeroom teachers. 

Washington DC for next year’s 8th grade trip has a few changes. They will leave Sunday morning instead 

of Sunday night and stay one extra day.  This will add $90 dollars to the trip and parents can begin 

making payments on July 1st. 



Pacetti Bay Middle School SAC Meeting 

Testing has been ongoing this week and will continue the next two weeks with formal testing completed 

on May 22.   

Residency verification must be completed before graduation.  No 6th grade students will be enrolled 

before this is completed.  

Textbook return and locker clean out will be held next week.   

Band, theatre, Art, Summer Venture and Matt Clark basketball camps will run this summer. 

Teacher Appreciation Week! 

Next Meeting Date  

Next School Year 

Meeting adjourned at 3:08 PM  

 


